
 

 

December 29, 2022 
 
 
Greetings,  
 
On October 6, 2022, the Greater Yamhill County VFW Post #4015 voted to establish an 
Auxiliary to their Post.  We are asking you as a member of Post #4015 to invite your 
eligible family member(s) to an introductory meeting regarding the start up of a new 
auxiliary to your post.  
 
The meeting will be held on Sunday, January 15, 2023, at 1:00 p.m.  We will be meeting 
at the Palmer Creek Community Center, 606 4th Street, Dayton.  To successfully charter 
a new auxiliary, there must be 15 new members, which means they cannot be transfers 
or reactivated members.  However, members who are reactivating or transferring are an 
important part of a new auxiliary and are invited to attend the meeting as well. 
 
I have been appointed as the organizer for the startup and institution of this new 
auxiliary.  My name is Debbie Little, I am the current Department Senior Vice President.  
Please reach out to me if you have any questions.  You can reach me at 503-739-0661 or 
dlittle1822@gmail.com.  I have attached the Circle of Eligibility for you to reach out to 
eligible family members.  
 
Loyally,  
 
 
 
Debbie Little, Sr. Vice President 
Department of Oregon VFW Auxiliary 
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